execsec@chilmarkma.gov
_

From: Tim Carroll <execsec@chilmarkma.gov>
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2018 1:39 PM

To: Bill Rossi; James M Malkin; Warren Doty
Subject: Fwd: Peaked Hill committee

FYI

Town of Chilmark 508-645-2101

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Goodenough, Ursula" <goodenough@wustl.edu>

Date: May 18, 2018 at 11:23:18 AM EDT

To: "townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov" <townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov>
Subject: Peaked Hill committee

I’m interested in being considered for service on this committee.

I've owned my house at 31 Blue Barque Rd. since 1976, coming with my family during the summers, and
moved here permanently last June. My daughter and son-in-law, Mathea and Chioke Morais, recently built
their house on Ridge Hill Road thanks to the affordable housing program, and | therefore have first-hand
familiarity with its benefits.

Ursula Goodenough
508-645-9818



